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Canadian Association of Physicians with interest in south Asia

Non Profit charitable Organization
On behalf of PISA, it is my pleasure to offer best wishes to Dr. Arun Garg for upcoming CINI 2018 global conference.

| would like to congratulate Dr. Arun Garg for his tireless efforts in building Healthy Civil Society through Innovation,
technology and engagement.

I look forward to continue working with Dr. Srun Garg to brighten up lives of everyone around us through holistic
approach.

Saroj Kumar
President: PISA






